
 
Photography Agreement 

 
Photographer:     Client: 
Shea Wordell _____________________ 
247 Main St. _____________________  
Unit 203 _____________________ 
Old Saybrook,CT 06475 _____________________ 
 
 
This Agreement is between the Client, whose  name and address 
is listed above, and Sterling Photography LLC. 
 
 

1. Retainer and payment. The Client is responsible of making a 
non-refundable retainer of half the purchase price of 
their Session. Upon payment, Photographer will reserve the 
time and date agreed upon by both parties exclusively for 
you. Please make a check payable to Sterling photography, 
make a payment through our website, or contact us for 
further payment options.  

 
2. Cancellation. If Client requests to amend or cancel this 

agreement within 10 days of their session date, any moneys 
paid up to that point will then be applied to a mutually 
agreed upon session within the next 90 days. If Client 
decides not to reschedule or apply collected monies, or is 
a no-show at the time of session, any monies collected 
will be forfeited. A cancellation fee of $25 is billed for 
those who cancel less than 48 hours before their session.  



 
3. Rescheduling/Late Arrivals. In the event that the Client 

requests to reschedule a session, the retainer shall be 
applied to a reschedule session if notice is given at 
least 48 hours prior to the scheduled event. Reschedules 
must be within the same calendar year.(with the exception 
for those who book after October, those session have until 
March 1st to book.  

 
4. Artistic Rights. The photographer retains the right of 

discretion in selecting the photographic materials 
released to the client.  

 
5. Photographic Materials. All photographic materials, 

including but not limited to negatives, transparencies, 
proofs, and previews shall be the exclusive property of 
the Photographer. Client will receive their final gallery 
to download, online; within 2-3 weeks. The gallery will be 
accessible for download for 30 days.The Client is 
responsible for saving and backing up all images. The 
Client understands that the Photographer is not 
responsible for holding onto their photo’s after 180 days 
as well as there is a $20 archive fee to extend time, 
reopen, or reupload any galleries.  

 
6. Copyright and Reproductions. The photographer shall own the 

copyrights in all images created and shall have exclusive 
right to make reproductions for, including but not limited 
to, marketing materials, portfolio entries, sample 
products, editorial submissions and use or for display 
within or on the photographer’s website and/or studio. If 
the Photographer desires to make other uses, the 
Photographer shall not do so without first obtaining the 
written permission of the Client. It is understood that 
any duplications or alterations of the original images is 
strictly prohibited [Copyright Law Title 17, Appendix V. 
Additional Provisions of the Digital Millennium Copyright 
Act 2005, Section 102] without the written permission of 
the Photographer.  

 
7. Client’s Usage. The Client shall only use the prints, 

including digital files, in accordance with the 
permissions within the agreement. the Client’s prints are 
for personal use only and shall not be submitted to 
contests, reproduced for commercial use or authorise any 
reproductions by parties other than the Photographer. If 
the Photographer provides a digital file print release, 
the Client must act in accordance with the release.  



8. Social media. The Client may share blog post links, 
Facebook or Website photos or albums through use of direct 
links and sharing functions. Clients shall not copy 
download, screenshot, or capture the photographers in any 
other fashion.  

 
9. Failure to Perform. If the Photographer is unable to 

perform this agreement due to illness, emergency, fire, 
casualty, strike, act of God or causes beyond the control 
of the Photographer, the Photographer and CLient shall 
make every attempt to reschedule the session. If a 
reschedule is unable to be agreed upon, Photographer shall 
return the retainer to the client and shall have no 
further liability. Further, if the Photographer is unable 
to deliver photographic materials due to technological 
malfunctions, including but not limited to camera and 
processing or otherwise lost or damaged without fault of 
the Photographer, liability shall be limited.  

 
10. Photographer’s Standard Price List. The charges in this 

agreement are based on the Photographer’s Standard Price 
List. This price list is adjusted periodically and future 
orders shall be charged at the prices effected at the time 
when the order is placed.  

 
11. Indemnification. The Photographer shall be held harmless 

for any and all injury to client during the course of the 
photography session and the immediately surrounding 
events. 

 
12. Attorney’s Fees. If either party to this contract brings 

legal action against the other party to the Contract to 
secure the specific performance of the Contract, collect 
damages for breach of this contract or otherwise enforces 
or interpret this Contract, the Prevailing party shall 
recover reasonable attorney fees and all costs premiums 
for bonds, fees, and other expenses expended or incurred 
in the action in addition to any other relief that may be 
awarded.  

 
 

 
  Client Signature Date 
 
 

 
  Photographer Signature Date 


